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Lee, Chris

From: M B <mpdpboyd@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 9:30 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: In Support of File 220401

Good Morning Chris,  
 
As a resident of Milwaukee's East Side for the past 10 years I wanted to express my support for the project on 
Hackett. Since moving to Milwaukee in 2011 I've enjoyed the area and additional housing will support the 
neighborhood's businesses and allow more folks to enjoy the numerous amenities offered by the district.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Mitchell Boyd 
920 E. Pleasant St. #1 
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